
SUBMISSION OF PRIMARY CARE 
BENEFIT (PCB) DATA

In view of the shift from manual to electronic processing of all claims of 
Health Care Institutions (HCIs) through partnership with DOH-PhilHealth 
Accredited Health Information Technology Providers (HITPs) and Electronic 
Medical Record (EMR) Providers, all Rural Health Units (RHUs) accredited 
as Primary Care Benefit Providers shall submit their Primary Care Benefit 
(PCB) Data to PhilHealth through EMR beginning January 1, 2017.

Meanwhile, RHUs accredited to provide Maternity Care, TB-DOTS, Animal 
Bite Treatment and Outpatient Malaria packages may opt to engage with a 
HITP for claims in relation to these packages, or submit claims manually 
until further notice.

Further inquiries may be directed to our Corporate Action Center at 
(02) 441-7442 or through actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.
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